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October 07, 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit depedcalabarzon.ph)

RESCHEDULING OF THE ORIENTATION ON THE
UTILIZATION OF THE BRIDGING PRIMER 3
TEACHING AND LEARNING RESOURCES

In reference to Regional Memorandum No. 804 s. 2024 titled ORIENTATION
ON THE UTILIZATION OF THE BRIDGING PRIMER 3 TEACHING AND LEARNING
RESOURCES dated November 07, 2024, this Office, through the Curriculum and
Learning Management Division (CLMD), informs all concerned Schools Division

Offices that the said event is rescheduled to a new date.

Details on the new schedule and venue for the event shall be announced via

a separate issuance.
Other details in RM No. 804 still remain in effect.

For information of all concerned.
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